
Please protect dementia & Alzheimer's patients. Don't rush the process of updating advance directives 
without ensuring legal protections for these vulnerable people are kept in place. Please vote no on HB 
4135. 
My 94 year old mother has dementia and is being cared for in an adult care home in Clackamas 
County.  She has a loving family and devoted caregivers who want her to have her basic care needs met, 
including food and hydration.  Please preserve the rights of all Oregonians to receive these basic care 
needs.  The bill under consideration needs further study to assure protection on this vulnerable 
population of Oregonians who contributed to the culture and economy of this state over many decades. 
Respectfully, 
Virginia Lundquist RN 
13132 SE Winston Rd. 
Damascus, Oregon 97089 
 


